
Enrollment Confirmation 

All enrolled students have the responsibility to formally notify the university that they will attend classes in Fall 2020.  You may access confirmation by 
logging into Gibson. You may continue to make changes to your schedule after confirming, and you can only confirm once. This is also the opportunity 
to update your address, phone number, and emergency contact information.  

If you do not confirm your enrollment by the last day to confirm, your course registrations will be cancelled, and you will be dropped from all 
enrolled courses. 

 

 

1. To confirm your attendance, you must login to Gibson using your Tulane email login and password, and select the "Student" tab.  At the top of 
your Gibson screen you will see in yellow, "You have not confirmed your registration for Fall 2020".  Click the yellow banner to confirm 
your attendance in the Fall 2020 term and verify your contact and demographic information. 
 

 
 

2. Next, you will have the opportunity to update and verify that your address, phone number, and emergency contact information is correct. 
3. Once all information has been updated and verified, click the Continue button at the bottom of the screen. 

http://gibson.tulane.edu/
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4. A summary of your courses will appear along with a statement of terms and conditions.  If you agree to the terms and conditions, click the blue 

Confirm button. 

 
5. The following confirmation message will appear in green: “Confirmed Successfully” 

 


